
 

                                                                                               

               

Piraeus, 17/05/2021 

 

 

Subject: Extension of submission of offers for the tender “Supply and installation of 
fire detection systems for the Alkimos Passenger Station and the 2 side awnings». 
 
 

Please be informed that regarding the above mentioned tender, an extension for the submission 

of offers has been granted, i.e. until 21st May 2021, Friday, 16:00  Greek time. 

Interested parties may request any questions / clarifications regarding this tender up to three (3) 

days before the deadline for submission of offers to the following address: procurement@olp.gr 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender. 
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